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Uniform Sales

Dear Parents,

We are making a change in the way uniform is provided and made available for purchase. For a number of
years Mount Pleasant School had held a small stock of uniform in the school office, which has then been avail-
able for immediate collection. This results in us holding stock and sometimes not being able to meet your uni-
form needs. I have also listened to those parents who find accessing wider uniform items difficult, and have
sourced from the same supplier the ability to purchase ‘grey’ items.

A number of other MoD Schools including Akrotiri, Dhekelia and Naples, have moved to the online ordering
system through a company called Initially Yours: http://www.initiallyyours.co.uk/schools/index.htm

We have decided to move to the system with immediate effect. This gives the benefit of being able to offer
a wider range of uniform items, including the very popular Fleece Jackets.

We currently have a number of round neck sweatshirts available in the school office, book bags and PE bags.
We also have a stock of our very popular water bottles in stock.

The items available now from the supplier are:

. Fleece Jacket with school logo
. Polo Shirt with school logo

. PE T-shirt with school logo

. PE Hoody

. Knitted Cardigan

. V-Neck Knitted Sweater

o Rainsuit (EYU and FS only)

. Baseball Cap

. Bookbag

. PE Bag

White polo shirts should have the school logo embroidered on, although for those who already hold a stock at
home we will be phasing this requirement in over the academic year 2017-18.

Children from FS2 to Year 6 should also have the school PE T-shirt. P.E. Shorts are available from initially
yours but, due to the cold weather, are optional and jogging bottoms may be worm as an alternative.

If you already have uniform items there is no requirement to purchase anything new, however any re-
placement items must be from the official uniform list. Items being sold in the Thrift shop are no
longer part of the school uniform.

It is also possible to purchase all the Charcoal Grey items from the web site, but these are also available
from other suppliers. Shoes should be plain and black.

All children from FS1 (N2) to Y6 are expected to wear school uniform, (PE Kit required from FS2) as school
uniform teaches students to dress smartly and take pride in their appearance.

Thank you,
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